THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

TODD GLORIA
MAYOR
MEMORANDUM
DATE: April 4, 2023
TO: Honorable Council President Sean Elo-Rivera

Honorable Councilmembers

FROM: Mayor Todd Gloria W Cé&\\,

SUBJECT: Reappointment to the Mission Bay Park Committee

I am reappointing Giovanni Ingolia to the Mission Bay Park Committee.

Mr. Ingolia is an independent insurance broker certified in Medicare, Covered
California, and federal insurance markets. He is also the owner and operator
of All American Carpet Cleaning. Mr. Ingolia served on the Ocean Beach
Planning Board for eight years, the Ocean Beach Town Council for two years,
and on the Ocean Beach Community Plan Update Subcommittee. He holds a
Bachelor of Science in Geography/Urban Planning with a minor in Political
Science from Illinois State University and a Professional Certificate in Urban
Planning from the University of California, San Diego. Mr. Ingolia is being
reappointed to a two-year term ending June 30, 2023, in the District 2
Representative seat.

I thank Councilmember Dr. Jen Campbell for this nomination and Mr. Ingolia
for his willingness to continue serving in this capacity.
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cc:  Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney
Diana Fuentes, Interim City Clerk
Charles Modica, Independent Budget Analyst



